
 
 
 

 

Oatlands Primary School – OSHC 

Welcome to another fortnight, where the children have been participating in Big Art Week. 

The children have again shown some great imagination and talent! We discussed “What makes your Heart Happy?” 

The children did magic sand painting with leaves and shells, and made lady bugs. 

 

 

The children also enjoyed making scented play dough, and spent time in the kitchen making pizzas and popcorn. 

 

Circle Time 

This week, we discussed what had happened with the floods in New South Wales and Queensland. The children 

were very empathetic towards the people involved in this major weather event. 

 

Rocketeers 

It’s time again for the registration of our Rocketeers, for the next school holiday program in April. Please see the 

flyer attached, and register as soon as possible. We look forward to seeing the children participate in this program. 

 

Please have a happy and safe fortnight, 

Saskia and Team, 

Your OSHC. 

Date 21st March 2022 



 
 
 

 

 


